Subject: About the grid.... and a power down
Posted by Johan Messchendorp on Thu, 28 Jul 2011 14:13:06 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear all,

An important message from Dan..... In short: the grid will not be available from the 5th of
August till the 10th of August.

Greets,

Johan.

Dear Griders,

Soon we will have at our department major electrical power works to replace a faulty
underground cable. They will turn the power off at noon Aug 7 and bring it back on Aug 10. So
| will switch off all computers before weekend (i.e. on Friday August 5) and bring them back no
sooner than Wednesday evening (August 10).

Sorry for the inconvenience, but this work was long due here.

Cheers,
Dan
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